
AFSCME Retirees Subchapter 161 October 14, 2020  
Executive Board Meeting 

 
The meeting was called to order at 11:15 a.m.  Norma, Tony, Ron, 

Diane, Jesse, John, and Mary were present. Diane presided over the 
meeting. 

 
Tony read the January 2020 minutes. The minutes were accepted. 
Plans for the audit were discussed. 
 
Diane said, “On the bank, I thought I was set up as a co-signer. I was 
told I needed to sign another form. Maybe we should go to the bank.” 
 
Jesse gave the secretary/treasurer’s report. He said, “The beginning 
balance for September 1 was $32,313.88. One check was paid out, 
$585.27 to Forest Printing, and there was a stop payment fee of $34.00 
to WinTrust. Subchapter 161 received a rebate of $679.36 from Council 
31. The ending balance was $33,373.97.  We have our surety bond; I’ll 
make payment for that.”  
                                                                                                                                                                       
A motion was made to accept the secretary/treasurer’s report; the 
motion was approved. 
 
Ron said, “You must get the vaccine when the doctor says it’s safe.” 
 
Diane asked, “Where are we on the membership list?” 
 
Norma said, “I sent emails; those that bounced back, I took off the list.” 
 
Whether we want to do something for the holidays at the December 
membership meeting was discussed. 
  
The meeting was adjourned at 12:18 p.m. 



 
  
  
 


